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Wendy Strangeway

From: Sandra Tindall - _

Sent: 20 March 2018 16:41

To: Planning

Subject: Re: land at rear of Overdale, Egton - NYM/2018/0009/FL
Hi Wendy,

Planning ref NYM/2018/0009/FL
Thank you for your response I knew as soon as I sent the email I had forgot to put my address on it is

25 Briar Hill
Danby
Whitby YO21 2LZ

On the back of the letter I picked up from my Uncle house it said you needed it in writing is this still the
case or is email sufficient /
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On Tue, Mar 20, 2018 at 1:12 PM, <planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk> wrote:
You have received this email from North York Moors National Park Authority (Planning Service) in
relation to a planning matter at land at rear of Overdale, Egton.

The attached correspondence contains important information; please retain it for your records.

If this is a consultation/re-consultation and you are set up with a log-in username and password, please click
the link http://tinyurl.com/z5gmn4j

In any correspondence, please quote the Council reference number, which is included in the attached letter.

If in future you would like to respond to the electronic correspondence via our e-consultation system please
contact the Planning Dept via email at planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk who will be happy to set you up
with a log-in username and password.

If you cannot open the attachment you can download the following software free of charge:
- Microsoft Word Viewer for Word attachments.
- Adobe Reader for PDF attachments.



Wendy Strangeway

e
From: Sandra Tindall ~
Sent: 19 March 2018 16:42
To: Planning
Subject: NYM/2018/0009/FL
Dear Alisa,

Concerning the application for a wood store and access at Overdale Egton.

Due to the death of my uncle my brother and I have been appointed executors we would like to raise an
objection as we missed the first opportunity as my uncle was in the hospital from the 6th January for a
month before his death.

‘We have had the estate agents out to value the property for probate and future sale of his bungalow, he says
it makes a considerable difference to the value as the store is only 6 feet from the main living room window
and it is aslo where he saws the wood so not only been unsightly there is the noise issue to consider.

In the access lane there are several white goods dumped, and the amount of wood delivered has got
considerbly bigger since we have been dealing with the property.

The access to Overdale is quiet narrow and if log wagons are parked or pulling out on the access road it will
make this more difficult and dangerous.

Yours sincerly
Sandra Tindall






